VCA General Membership Meeting
Saturday, May 4", 2024
Hiton Hotel & Spa at Short Pump
Richmond, VA
MINUTES

Dr. Michelle Rose called the general membership meeting of the Virginia Chiropractic Association, dba
Unified Virginia Chiropractic Association, to order at 9:52 a.m.
Dr. Carly Swift confirmed that there was a quorum and read the antitrust guidelines.

Dr. Robert Pinto moved to approve the agenda. The motion received a second by Dr. Taylor Myers.
Passed unanimously.

Dr. Myers moved to approve the previous meeting minutes. The motion received a second by Dr.
Chris Perron. Passed unanimously.

Dr. Rose asked for a motion to convey Honorary Membership to Dr. Greg Walter for his service to the
association and to the profession. Dr. Pinto made the motion. Dr. Myers seconded the motion. Passed

unanimously.

Dr. Rose presented a President’s Award to Dr. Bob Stickle to recognize his 50+ years of membership in
the VCA/UVCA.

Dr. Mia Ortega, ACA State Delegate for Virginia, provided a report online. Dr. Rose highlighted Dr.
Ortega’s request that doctors watch their email for the CPI Survey and that they respond.

The ICA did not provide a report.

Dr. Jennifer Rathmann, Chiropractic Representative to the Board of Medicine, provided a report
online.

Mr. Bo Keeney of The Keeney Group provided a lobbyist report online.

Dr. Rose paused the agenda for special guest Delegate Mark Sickles, who addressed the membership
and answered questions.

After Delegate Sickles’ comments, Dr. Rose continued with the agenda.
Dr. Rose provided highlights from the online ChiroPAC report.
Treasurer Dr. Myers provided his report online.

Immediate Past President Dr. Perron did not have a report.

Vice President Dr. Pinto provided an online report.
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District Director reports were provided online. Dr. Rose highlighted District Connections.
Strategic Plan and Committee reports were provided online.
Dr. Rose provided the President’s report.

Dr. Tom Wetzen provided reports on ChiroCongress and the Future of Chiropractic Strategic Plan
online.

Ms. Julie Connolly provided an update on membership and the convention during her Executive
Director report. She conducted a drawing of all members who have referred someone for
membership so far this year. Dr. Bibhu Misra received a $100 gift card.

There was no Unfinished Business.

There was no New Business.

Dr. Rose informed the membership about the fall convention and invited people to visit the exhibit
area and the silent auction.

Dr. Michelle Rose adjourned the meeting at 10:40 a.m.
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